
 

  

Does he live 
there or is he 
just visiting? 

Lab News 

 

CAEYC 2022 

Congratulations Teachers 
Karen Sinderson  
and Wendy Hord 

 

It started with doors appearing like magic in 

various places in the outdoor classroom. 

Children and teachers began to wonder 

together.  Where do these door lead to?  Who 

put them there?  Who lives there? 

 

Not too long after the doors appeared, 

suddenly there was a picnic table and even 

step stones?  Was it frogs?  Was it people?  

Was it fairies? Was it mice?  Spiders? Birds? 

 

Suddenly one day a frog appeared.  Does he 

live here?  Is he just visiting? 

 

Wondering with children, instead of giving 

answers, leads to deeper thinking and 

investigation. Reflection on the investigation 

can lead to projects or inspire other 

investigations. 

ECE  
April 1, 2022 

We have some good news!  Our teachers Wendy 

and Karen have won a scholarship from Quality 

Counts North State to the California Association 

for the Education of Young Children’s yearly 

conference!  The other good news is, this 

conference is in person for the first time in two 

years.  Congratulations teacher Wendy and 

Teacher Karen!!!  We are very proud of you both. 

This also means the full day class will be closed 

April 29th and May 2nd.  We are sorry for any 

inconvenience this closure will cause you but we 

are also very happy for the teachers and excited 

for the new ideas they will bring back to us! 

 



 

Upcoming dates: 

 

It’s almost time for the annual vision and hearing screening from a 

SCOE Nurse! 

 Wednesday, April 6th from 9am to 10:30am.   

If your child attends Wednesdays, this will be part of the regular 

day. 

If your child does not attend on Wednesdays, please email 

bcharsha@shastacollege.edu if you would like to bring them. 

 

 April 2nd-8th Week of the Young Child!   

 

 April 11th-15th Lab school Closed For Spring Break. 

 

 April 29th & May 2nd Full Day classroom closed.       

  

 Tuesday, May 3rd  Teacher Appreciation Day. 

 

 May 2022 

Last day of school for Full Day is Friday, May 20th. 

School Closed Monday, May 30th for Memorial Day.  

Last day of school for Half Day is Tuesday, May 31st.   

 

 The Lab School office will be open Monday-Thursday for 

June 2022 and closed the month of July. 

Week of the Young Child 

Paper Doll Project 

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for 

the new CIS building! 

The papers dolls are on 

display for the month of 

April in the Administration 

building 100. 


